

OFFICE OF DEVELOPMENT

5305 East Huron River Drive P.O. Box 995 Ann Arbor, MI 48106-0995 Phone: 734-712-4040 stjoeshealth.org

August 27, 2012

Mr. and Mrs. Brian Toth Curves for the Cure 223 River Oaks Drive Milford, MI 48381

Dear Mr. and Mrs. Toth:

Thank you very much for your organization's gift of \$10,000, made in memory of Janine Stackpoole. We are grateful that you continue to choose our cancer care program as the beneficiary of your annual Curves for the Cure tournament. Please share our gratitude with your fellow Curves for the Cure leaders and all those who support your event to help make this gift possible. Your efforts, generosity and dedication will make a difference for our patients.

As requested, your gift will support education and certification for our oncology nursing staff again this year. Our nurses are very appreciative of your ongoing and thoughtful commitment, which gives them the opportunity to continually improve their skills, recharge their passion for nursing and update or acquire the credentials needed to practice specialized cancer care. We are grateful for your partnership, which will help to ensure that our patients have the best nurses in the field.

Once again, thank you for your ongoing support for the cancer care program at St. Joseph Mercy Ann Arbor.

Sincerely,

Steven W. Levicki

Department Administrator

and Director of Donor Relations